
Senator Stevens, 

 

I would like to express my support for SB61. This bill would allow for important projects that 

affect all Alaskans. Museums are a repository for our history and heritage. They are also places 

of learning and local gathering places for the communities they are in. I would urge you to 

support this bill. 

 

I appreciate your consideration, 

Doug Dorner 

907-942-7221 

 


